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Dear PVS Families, 

We hope all of you were able to enjoy family, friends and 

delicious food this past Thanksgiving! 

The children are really growing as a classroom family and 

as time passes, they are learning everyday how to respect 

and care about their other classmates. We are working hard 

on our trip around the world. We have visited most of the 

countries in North America. Miss Somjai is excited that 

they will be continuing their journey around the world with 

the children. When the children are not engaged in 

activities that revolve around their travels, they will be 

working on holiday projects. The children are very excited 

about the holidays and they love doing projects, singing, 

and dancing with their friends in the classroom. PVS 

wishes all of you a healthy happy holiday season.  

Our annual Children’s Christmas party will be on 

December 19th.  We have invited a very special guest 

joining us in our celebration.  Please be sure to bring your 

cameras.  We are also asking that you bring a favorite 

 

Dates to Remember 

         Upcoming Events 

Christm as Party 12/18/14 

         December Birthdays 

Finn 12/1 

Benjamin 12/20 

            Holiday Closures 

 

December 22nd – January 2nd 

No Preschool, Christmas Break 

December 24th – 26th 

Closed, Christmas Break 

December 31st – January 2nd 

Closed, New Years 

 

 

 



   

   

   
 

entrée, side dish, appetizer, or desert treat to share.  We 

will provide a list for you to let us know in advance what 

you would like to share.  

We are looking forward to a great holiday and a wonderful 

start to the New Year being together, having fun, learning 

and growing as a classroom family!  

 

We have been discovering with the children the differences 

between living and non-living things.  Our focus has been 

upon North America.  It has been such a pleasure to see the 

excitement in your children’s eyes while learning. 

Once again we would like to thank all of our parents for 

giving us the opportunity to partner with them in creating an 

environment where our children are enriched, nurtured, and 

cherished!   

 

 

 

 

 

More Important News 

Paint a Picture 

I f you add pictures to other parts of your newsletter and want to 

match the cool, two-part border on the photo you see at the top 

of each page, just paint it! 

Format Painter, on the Home tab of the ribbon, works for graphics 

just like it does for text. All you do is select a photo that contains 

the formatting you want, click Format Painter, then click the photo 

where you want to apply that format. Wasn’t that fun? 

 

 

 November Birthdays  

Haley H. – 11/09 

[You can add a description 
and key information about 

event here.] 

[Event Name] 

[You can add a description 
and key information about 

event here.] 

 



   

   

   
 

Tables Aren’t Just For Numbers 

The shaded and bordered areas of this template are created using tables. In fact, when you add 

a table in this template, you’ll get that formatting automatically. 

On the Insert tab, click Table and you’re on your way! 

To make it even easier, after you click Table, choose Quick Tables and you’ll see a sample table 

that’s been formatted to match this template exactly. 

A Quick Sidebar… 

I f you add another page, you can also add a new sidebar. 

Just click in the first paragraph on the new page. Then, on the Insert tab of the ribbon, click Text 

Box to choose either of the sidebar layouts you see in this template. 
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